
Judiciary alerts public to phishing
email

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

     The Judiciary today (December 6) called on the public to stay vigilant
to phishing emails sent from the email accounts "Jason Ding
<Jason@judiciary.hk>" and "<jasonding@judiciary.hk>". The emails falsely
claim that they were issued by the Judiciary of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region. The Judiciary has reported the case to the Police.

     Members of the public are reminded to stay alert to suspicious emails
and refrain from opening them. Anyone who has provided personal information
to the email sender is advised to contact the Police immediately.
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